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For Rent – Stylish 2-Bedroom Home 
with Pool & Garden
Price:  USD 3.350 (AWG 5.963)

Location:  Tanki Leendert

Bathrooms:  2

Bedrooms:  2

Lot size:  325 m2

Built up size:  117 m2

This beautifully maintained and fully furnished home in Tanki 
Leendert blends modern comfort with island living. Thoughtfully 
designed and tastefully decorated inside and out, it offers a 
welcoming retreat just minutes from Aruba’s best beaches and 
amenities. Property Features Spacious & Bright: 117 m² indoor 
living space plus 41 m² covered outdoor patio 2 Bedrooms / 2 
Bathrooms: Primary bedroom with walk-in closet; built-in closets in 
both bedrooms Open Living Concept: Airy kitchen/living area with 
quality furnishings, comfortable sofa, Barcelona-style chairs, and 
stylish décor Fully Equipped Kitchen: Dishwasher, beverage cooler, 
and all appliances included Outdoor Living: Covered patio with two 
dining tables, grill, and a generous pool surrounded by a mature 
garden Comfort & Convenience: AC in every room, laundry area, 
comfortable beds and linens, roll-blind protected windows Privacy 
& Security Fully fenced with an electric gate, protected private 
parking, and lush landscaping for a secure, peaceful environment. 
Location Highlights Centrally located with easy access to services 
and attractions: 9 minutes to Eagle Beach 5 minutes to Dutch 
School Schakel 8 minutes to Superfood 6 minutes to Oranjestad 8 
minutes to Queen Beatrix Airport 9 minutes to high-rise hotels 18 
minutes to Savaneta This true gem is perfect for those seeking a 
stylish, private, and well-located home in Aruba. �� Monthly Rent: 
$3,350 �� Includes pool & garden maintenance
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